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SB 38 – Relating to tall structure evaluation fee 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
The Department of Aviation (ODA) is required to evaluate tall structures that have the 
potential to penetrate safety of flight airspace around airports to determine if these 
structures constitute hazards. ODA does not currently charge for this evaluation.  SB 38 
allows ODA to establish a fee for tall structure evaluation.  
 
ODA anticipates establishing a fee of $100 per application to recover costs of the 
evaluation. ODA estimates it will conduct 1,845 evaluations in 2022 and 2,704 in the 2023-
25 biennium. 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 38 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
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